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Please check the most 

recent minutes at the 

SAC website for the 

date and location of the 

next meeting. If you 

have a suggestion or a 

concern, please contact 

any member of SAC.  

SAC website:  

http://

sites.allegheny.edu/

sac/ 

 Guess who answer: Patti Kidd 

Coming Soon... 



What’s Going On? 
 

September 29 -      

Homecoming 

 

October 5 -  

The President’s Own 

United States Marine 

Band at Shafer Auditori-

um-free to public 

 

October 6-9 - Fall Break 

 

October 15 - WQLN 

Challenge (volunteers 

needed to answer 

phones - call ext. 3101) 

 

October 18 - St. Olaf  

Orchestra at Shafer Audi-

torium - free to public 

 

October 19-21 - Family 

Weekend 

October 20 - Comedi-

enne Tammy Pescatelli - 

ticket info. TBD 

 

October 23 - Gator Day 

 

Let us know what your de-

partment, office and/or 

group is doing   

Submissions can be sent 

to: 

lmcmanne@allegheny.edu   

 

Scheduling Questions??? 

EYE ON IT 
Please send your 
ideas! 

If you have stories, articles 

or suggestions for the Staff 

Newsletter, please send an 

email to: 

lmcmanne@allegheny.edu 

 
 
 

GUESS WHO? 
 
How well do you 
know your fellow 
staff members? 

 

This person has been 

employed at Allegheny 

for 10 years.  He/she 

has been married for 

25 years and has one 

child. He/she is a life-

time resident of Mead-

ville and graduated 

from Meadville Area 

Sr. High School. He/

she has an Associates 

Degree from Gannon 

University and is ob-

taining a Bachelors 

Degree from Edinboro 

University.  Hobbies 

include: running, work-

ing out, cooking & 

cleaning.  If this per-

son could live any-

where it would be in a 

warm climate near a 

lake or ocean. 

 

(Answer is on the 

back.) 

New Employees 

Join SAC in welcoming the newest  

Allegheny College employees!  
 

 

Aimee reash 

 
Library 

 

 

Annie Corbin 

 
Oddfellows  

coordinator 

 

 

Suzanne  

Williams 
 

Library-PT 

Building Coordinator Extension 

Alden Hall Pauline Lanzine 3629 

All Spaces (during breaks/summer) Conference & Event Services 3101 

Arnold Hall of Music Rhonda Hershelman 3356 

Arter Hall Kathy Comp 5364 

Athletic Fields (Robertson) Ron Clements 4772 

Bentley Hall Dolores Hamilton 5381 

Brooks Dining Hall Bill Watts 4387 

Campus Center Student Activities Staff 2754 

Carnegie Hall Cindy Hoesch 5361 

Carr Hall Ruth Dunton 5365 

Center for Political Participation Mary Solberg 6202 

Tippie Center/Cochran Hall Cathy Neumeyer 2905 

Doane Hall of Art Rhonda Hershelman 4356 

Ford Chapel Brenda Armstrong 2800 

Jewish Community Center Conference & Event Services 3101 

Montgomery Gym Betsy Sumerfield 2813 

Motorpool Marilyn Moore 3357 

Murray Hall Phil Reinhart 2755 

North Village Complex Gretchen Kerr 4356 

Odd Fellows Annie Corbin 4343 

Outdoor Spaces (non athletic) Student Activities 2754 

Pelletier Library Alan Bartlett 2760 

Quigley Hall Linda Mauro 3360 

Reis Hall Brenda Armstrong 2800 

Residence Hall Lounges& 

Brooks Balcony 

Gretchen Kerr 4356 

Ruter Hall Roz Macken 3354 

Schultz Hall Bill Watts 4387 

Steffee Hall of Biology, 

Doane Hall of Chemistry 

Brenda Methany 5363 

Vukovich Center for    

Communication Arts 

Jan Malliard 2370 

Wise Center Bill Ross 2316 

Who are the Building Coordinators/Facility Contacts?  

 

   You are trying to navigate Scheduler but you’re not sure how to pro-

ceed or who to call.  Unfortunately, there is no centralized person or de-

partment in charge of scheduling spaces on campus.   

   Hopefully this will clarify some of the confusion.  Questions or assis-

tance concerning requests or reservations from August 15 through 

Commencement of each year should be directed to the Building Co-

ordinators for the relevant building.  (for facility contacts see page 2)  

   During the summer and all academic breaks, from Commencement 

through August 14 of each year, the Office of Conference & Event 

Services approves all campus spaces and answers related event ques-

tions.  

   It is recommended that persons use Scheduler to make their own res-

ervations and ask for assistance from the Building Coordinator, only if 

you have issues/problems. To avoid scheduling conflicts, please check 

both Scheduler and Master Calendar prior to booking spaces.  


